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Here are some of the things we have  
been doing this week… 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Bubble, drip, splash, whoosh, pitter pat, 
sploosh! 
Water makes lots of different sounds; some 
quiet, some loud and this week we explored 
the sounds we could make and hear in our 
water tray. 
We used our hands, fingers, straws and 
jugs… and thoroughly enjoyed exploring 
sounds in a different way. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

The Dormice children have made a golden 
teapot for someone ‘golden’ in their life! 

 

 
 
 
Snow, wind, rain or 
hail…whatever the weather it 
won’t stop our play! 

 

Finding maths as we play… 
 
The Hedgehogs have been spotting the hidden opportunities 
to develop their maths skills whilst they play this week, from 
sorting and counting the bears, rods, stones and cubes to 
making and decorating six lovely playdough eggs. 
 
Great counting everyone! 
 

 
 

Next week in Badgers… 
Our theme will be Minibeasts. 
 
Phonics: listening to the 
initial sounds in words e.g. b 
butterfly, bug, beetle 
beginning to blend sounds to 
make a word as we find the 
spider! e.g. b e d, l o g, b o x 
    
Maths: pattern – following a 
repeating pattern e.g. red 
bug, blue bug, red bug, blue, 
bug 

 
 


